
 

November 19, 2019 File: MV2018F0024 
 
 
Mr. Kenneth Ruptash 
Nahanni Construction Ltd. 
Box 2076 
YELLOWKNIFE NT   X1A2P6 Sent via Email 
 
Dear Mr. Ruptash: 
 
Land Use Permit – Final Clearance  
Road – Lac de Gras to Lupin Mine 
 
On October 4, 2019 the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB or the Board) 
received your Final Plan for Land Use Permit MV2018F0024. On November 7, 2019, the 
MVLWB reviewed the file for this Permit MV2018F0024.  
 
The land use fees for this operation are calculated as follows:  

 
Area Used 

Total land used 
Total land use paid for 

0 hectares 
2 hectares 

  
Amount Owing 
       Application Fee + 2 hectares included in Application Fee   

 
$150.00 

0 hectares @ $50.00 per hectare or portion thereof + $0.00 
Total $150.00 

 
Amount Paid 

 

Less fees paid (receipt #C153080) -$150.00 
  

Balance $0.00 
 
From the above calculation of land use fees, it has been determined that there are no land use 
fees owing or refundable for this operation.   
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The Board hereby grants the final clearance of Land Use Permit MV2018F0024. This file is now 
closed under section 33 of the Mackenzie Valley Land Use Regulations. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Tyree Mullaney at (867) 766-7464 or 
email tyree@mvlwb.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mavis Cli-Michaud 
MVLWB, Chair 
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